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Tammy Hodgman

From: Barry A. Tibbetts
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 1:08 PM
To: Tammy Hodgman; Roger Cropley
Cc: Barry A. Tibbetts
Subject: Fwd: Barry Tibbetts, Windham Energy Committee

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Nice Email below,  should we let the energy committee know.  
 
Thanks Barry 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Martina Costa <martina.costa@cnyk.org> 
Subject: Barry Tibbetts, Windham Energy Committee 
Date: December 19, 2024 at 11:21:20 AM EST 
To: batibbetts@windhammaine.us 
 
Warning: Unusual sender <martina.costa@cnyk.org> 
 
You don't usually receive emails from this address. 
Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions. 
 
Mr. Tibbetts 
I just wanted to get in touch with someone from the Town to send a quick thank-you note... 
I'm volunteering with a childrens program at my local library, and this month the kids are all 
working on projects about conservation & sustainability! One of the kiddos, Elsie, was 
doing her research and she ended up on the Energy Advisory Committee's webpage 
[https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2f%2f%2fwww.windhammaine.us
%2f232%2fEnergy-Advisory&c=E,1,xFkthDwpReBSE4-wd-
X4I2mDfrgBWPCCiLmEC83ae0lqkwWZ6MJaNQRKaLPwVMVaDlcAwhY0PAW99yyUzxcdGl
1HAhh7xkin9pQxpQV4UnJDKG5SyHi-gfEC&typo=1].. It turned out to be a great find! She 
was able to get some excellent info and she decided that we needed to reach out and say 
thanks - so here we are LOL thank you! 
 
And together we also picked out another educational page to share with you, to pay back 
the favor... 
"Energy Saving Tips for Homeowners" - 
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.mortgagecalculator.org%2f
helpful-advice%2fenergy-saving-tips-for-
homeowners.php&c=E,1,2HXODPUxuxJWYoikxN24huXu7OTA5swBTOoT4vgG3gY1IbOfIua
ilXeS8dXeGvRCLF0jfQvWorvQiNuRqt3dQA9pCNbBnS1GeGUzxUb4ajyGehMk&typo=1 
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It's a great resource for families on saving energy at home, and Elsie thought you'd want to 
add it to the committee's page.. I'm sure you're busy but if you're able to find a spot for it 
please give me a shout.. She's already passionate about the environment so she'd be so 
proud to see her suggestion and I could show her at our meeting after the holidays :-) 
Anyway thank you again Barry . 
 
Have a wonderful holiday!! 
 
Best, 
Martina Costa 

 


